Miller, Janet

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 8:31 AM

To: Rozdolski, Mikki: Miller, Janet

Subject: FW: Land Use Ammendment Concerning 40 acres in the SE corner of the SR#31 and N River

Rd. intersection

Please see a request to Withdrawal CPA2015-00007 from the property’s owner.

‘gmndaét @ @W, Principal Planner

Lee County Department of Community Development
Planning Section

bdunn@leegov.com

239.533.8585

From: Dan Kreinbrink [mailto:fsic2109@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 12:47 PM

To: Dunn, Brandon

Subject: Land Use Ammendment Concerning 40 acres in the SE corner of the SR#31 and N River Rd. intersection

Hi Brandon

As per your request, | am formally withdrawing my application referenced above. Thank you for your patience in this
matter. | want to also thank you for your help over the last several years.

Thanks again

Daniel & Katherine Kreinbrink

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



